NEWS RELEASE ~ October 8, 1975

Workshop for Working Women

Women in management will be the topic of a workshop scheduled for
Saturday, October 18 at Cariboo College.

Entitled '"Workshop for Working Women: Moving into Management' and
co-sponsored by the Cariboo College Counselling Department and the
Business and Professional Women's Club, the seminar is set for

10 a.m. to 4 p.m. in the college boardroom.

Participants are asked to register by calling the college's
Continuing Education Department at 374-3661 by October 15. Dress
should be casual and those attending should bring their own
lunches.

Nadia Olafson, chief counsellor at Cariboo, said the workshop
has a three-fold purpose: to present the results of a local
survey by her department during the summer on opportunities for
women in management; to suggest various courses and readings
suitable as training for management; and, through guest speakers,
to demonstrate how to go about obtaining the objective of break-
ing into management.

Mrs. Olafson said that hopefully the workshop will result in some
specific vehicles, possibly in the fomm of college courses, being
made available to women seeking management positions.
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